
 

 

Good afternoon, Retreat at River Park Place Residents!  

 

In the coming weeks The Lawn Firm will have their tree 

crew and arborist on site doing seasonal trimming of 

HOA trees. If you’d like them to tend to your trees at the 

same time, please contact Tom at The Lawn Firm 817-

545-6396 or tommy@thelawnfirm.com for homeowner 

pricing and dates.  

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Heather Smith  

Community Manager  

mailto:tommy@thelawnfirm.com

